Board Meeting 2017-08-08 6:30 PM

Attendees: Shirley, Bonnie, Amy, Peter, Elaine.

Minutes: Accepted the minutes from 6-27.

Financials: Reviewed the financials from the previous period.

Open Issues:

Board voted 4-0 to do landscaping work totaling \$3160 aimed at fixing the drainage on Building B, on the side of Unit 65. This should help the erosion problem.

Board voted 4-0 to just patch the parking lots for C/D and G/H instead of refinishing them. National Grid is currently saying Spring of 2018 for their project which requires digging up the pavement. This is not definite: National Grid's budget changes yearly and thus projects for Farrwood2 and other properties are being moved out.

We have not heard any reply from Unit 57 after follow-up on their railings and posts, so the matter is currently closed.

Rhodys in Building F have grown too big for ordinary maintenence and will need to be cut down and trimmed. No action at this time.

Next Meeting: Tuesday, September 12, 2017, 6:30 PM